

Milborne Port Primary School

North Street Milborne Port Nr Sherborne

Dorset DT9 5EP

Telephone: 01963 250366

Email: Office@MPPrimary.co.uk

Interim Headteacher: Mrs Michelle Heap

Friday 28th April 2023

Dear Parents and Carers,

In our whole school Celebration assembly this morning, we celebrated the following pupils:

Gainsborough: Tyler, Aubrie, Jack and Eva

Medlycott: Rudi, Kaiden, George and Logan

Venn: Wilfred, Willow, Brianna and Zoey

Wheathill: Oscar, Amelia, Lilly and Ariella

Kingsbury: Harry, Lillie-Mae, Iris and Lexi

Newtown: Aidan, Dexter, Zellah and Leo

Crackmore: Olivia, Brynley, Maiya and Leo

We would like to say a huge thank you to Mrs Parr (a nurse) and Mr Davis (a firefighter) for coming in to talk to the children about their work. The children have really enjoyed hearing all about their roles. It was great fun seeing the fire engine in school - thankfully for the children to see and not a real fire!

As you know, we have had Headteacher interviews this week. Mrs Walden is writing to you separately to explain the outcome. I just wanted to say how incredibly fabulous the children were. They made us all very proud. Their learning behaviours are excellent, as is the way they conduct themselves around school. They really are very special.

Mrs Talbott has been successful in securing a new position working for the NHS. We all wish her well in her new role. She will leave at half term. Plans are afoot to cover her three days in Venn and we will confirm shortly. Mrs Reddy will be in Crackmore on Mondays.

Medlycott had a fabulous Victorian Day yesterday. What a magnificent effort to have them all looking so cute and Victorian.

Don't forget we have our Coronation Assembly on Thursday 4th May at 2.30pm and that the children are invited to wear red, white and blue on Friday. The PTFA have a commemorative gift for each child.

Thank you to Jane Matthews, who on behalf of The Spirit of Milborne Port, has organised for each child in the school to receive a commemorative King's Coronation post card. These will be coming home soon.













Milborne Port Primary School

North Street Milborne Port Nr Sherborne

Dorset DT9 5EP

Telephone: 01963 250366

Email: Office@MPPrimary.co.uk

Interim Headteacher: Mrs Michelle Heap

On Friday 5th May, Miss Danyali (SENCo) will be having a SEND coffee afternoon at 2:30pm. This is open to all parents.

On Thursday 18th May, we will be having a Teddy Bear themed lunch. The idea is that each child who has a school dinner brings a teddy with them. It is to encourage children who perhaps have never tried a school meal to try them. Please do book a lunch. If you are worried that your child won't eat it, send a packed lunch just in case.

Enjoy the Bank Holiday. Hopefully the sun will shine.

Warmest wishes,

Michelle Heap

Interim Headteacher

PTFA

Due to unforeseen circumstances the PTFA bingo tonight has been cancelled.

We are still waiting for the final total raised by the bags4school project - as soon as we know we will let you know the total amount via social media.

Our King's Coronation mufti day is our next event. Please see attached poster for further information.

We are excited to announce that we are hosting two raffles for our Summer Inflatable Fun day this year - our star prize raffle tickets will be available to purchase from ParentPay. Full details can be found on the attached poster!

Thank you for your continued support,

Kind regards,

Holly













North Street Milborne Port Nr Sherborne Dorset DT9 5EP

Telephone: 01963 250366

Email: Office@MPPrimary.co.uk

Interim Headteacher: Mrs Michelle Heap

Summer Term 2023 Key Dates for Parents

School Readiness meeting for children starting YR in September with Mrs Carr	3 rd May 7pm
KS2 Dodgeball	4 th May
Whole School Coronation Assembly – Parents Invited 2.30pm	4 th May
Red, White and Blue Mufti Day for Coronation	5 th May
SEND coffee afternoon with Miss Danyali	5 th May 2:30pm
Book Fair Delivered	16 th May
Medlycott Visit to Gore Farm	17 th May
Teddy Bear Lunch (bring a bear to share school dinner to encourage children to give school meals a try)	18 th May
KS1 Multi-skills festival – King Arthur's	18 th May
Y4 to Leeson House	18 th /19 th May
Look and Share	19 th May
Whole School Assembly for Parents	
Gainsborough Inspire 9am to 10.30am	24 th May
Break the Rules Day	25 th May
INSET DAY – end of half term	26 th May
Y6 Bude Residential	4 th to 9 th June
Toplink Sports Festival – King Arthur's	6 th June
Newtown Inspire 9am to 10.30am	7 th June
Coffee Morning for Parents with Mrs Heap	14 th June
PTFA Summer Fayre	24 th June
Sports Day	26 th June
Reserve Sports day	3 rd July
Y6 Performance Dress Rehearsal	11 th July
Y6 Show Evening	12 th July
End of Year Reports home	14 th July













Milborne Port Primary School

North Street Milborne Port Nr Sherborne

Dorset DT9 5EP

Telephone: 01963 250366

Email: Office@MPPrimary.co.uk

Interim Headteacher: Mrs Michelle Heap

Choir to Somerset Singing Festival	17 th July
Evening Performance	
Year 6 Leaver's Assembly and after school swim	20 th July
PTFA Beach theme Mufti Day and Ice Cream Van	21 st July
Term Ends	









